
Adventure Academy 

 

Attention Parents 

 

Hello and Happy Summer  

 

Here are a few reminders for the month of July 

 

• We will be closed on July 4th in observance of 

Independence Day 

• On Friday July 12th, we will be going to the 

Shedd Aquarium and the price is $28 and a bag 

lunch is required 

• On Friday July 26th, we will be going to Santa’s 

Village and the price is $38. Transportation is 

$19 for infants and toddlers as admission is free 

for them. All children must have a chaperon and 

the school will be closed on this day. A bag 

lunch is preferred, but you can purchase food at 

the park. 

 
 

 

 


